
The Thirteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

Announcements: 
Sunday, July 1, 2018 
 

 

The Choir directors are seeking for a volunteer substitute pianist  
to help with vacation and other circumstances… if you are interested kindly see 
Bogdan or one of our Choir directors.  
 
 
LOVE MORE .. a benefit concert…  
Proceeds of this event will go towards the Housing for   
Retired Priests of the Diocese of Calgary and  
ANCOP (Answering the Cry of the Poor),  
a registered non-profit Canadian Charitable organization.  
Tickets $20 sold here after all Mass times this weekend in the foyer. 
 
For our nation, celebrating CANADA DAY! 
May we live the Christian ideals on which it was founded  
and remember our dependence to God. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


